
G&D Mobil (WDNR BRRTS # 03-38-204911) 

DuFresne, Kristin I - DNR 

From: Noel Versch [nmversch@tds.net] 

Sent: Friday, January 04, 2008 1 :32 PM 

To: DuFresne, Kristin I - DNR 

Subject: RE: G&D Mobil (WDNR BARTS # 03-38-204911) 

Thanks Kristin. Drilling is scheduled for this upcoming Monday. 

Noel 

From: DuFresne, Kristin I - DNR [mailto:Kristin.DuFresne@wisconsin.gov] 
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2007 7:59 AM 
To: nmversch@tds.net 
Cc: Milligan, Diane L - DOJ; Van Grinsven, Anne - DNR; DuFresne, Kristin I - DNR 
Subject: G&D Mobil (WDNR BRRTS # 03-38-204911) 
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Hello Noel. Thank you for providing the Department with copies of the Fischer and MES reports. The 
Department has reviewed Bay's November 28, 2007 Site Investigation Work Plan for the G&D Mobil site and 
offers the following comments: 

• It is not necessary to analyze soil for GRO. 

• Please add PAHs to the list of soil and groundwater parameters. 

• Determine whether or not groundwater monitoring well MW-1 been abandoned. If yes, please provide the 
Department with a copy of the abandonment form. If not, efforts will need to be made to locate and 
properly abandon this well. 

• Please determine and report to the Department the location of the excavated soil. 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions. Thanks! 

Kristin DuFresne • Hydrogeologist 
Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
WDNR • Northeast Region 

2984 Shawano Avenue 
P.O. Box 10448 
Green Bay, WI 54307-0448 

Phone: 920-662-5443 
Fax: 920-662-5197 

E-mail: kristin.dufresne@wisconsin.gov 

01/07/2008 


